
The service of checking the eligibility of those who wish to re-

enter Japan, thus far conducted by the Embassy or the 

Consulate-Generals of Japan as an exceptional measure, will 

be terminated as of 17:30, 7th July (IST), in view of the number 

of already approved passengers reaching the maximum 

capacity of the currently scheduled Vande Bharat Mission 

flights destined to Japan.  

 

FAQ on the Strengthening of Border Enforcement Measures 

by Japanese Government to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 

https://www.in.emb-japan.go.jp/PDF/FAQ.pdf
https://www.in.emb-japan.go.jp/PDF/FAQ.pdf

